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February 5, 2021



President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh

Dear President and Members:

	We submit for your consideration a Resolution providing for an Amended Lease Agreement or Agreements for the use of the West End Senior Center located at 80 Wabash St. and for the provision of center services to seniors in an amount not to exceed Forty-Five Thousand, Six Hundred Seventy-Three Dollars, and Sixty-Four Cents ($45,673.64), chargeable to and payable from the Seniors Community Program Trust Fund in the Department of Parks and Recreation.  The City is in the process of purchasing 80 Wabash St. from the property owner, Smith & Bowen, and will continue to pay rent as authorized hereunder until transaction is completed.


Your favorable consideration of this resolution is hereby requested.




Very truly yours,
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Ross Chapman
Director
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